Horsham
District
Council

Ms Sarah Hall Qur ref; RD/{scw
Clerk, Nuthurst Parish Council Your ref:
107 Morris Drive

Billingshurst Date 4 December 2019
West Sussex

RH14 9ST

Dear Sarah
Thank you for your letter of 2 December 2019,

I appreciate your council taking the time to collect residents’ views on housing numbers and
the revision of the Horsham District Local Plan.

In the meantime, officers are evaluating all the strategic sites that have been put forward in
readiness for the next stage of preparing the new Local Plan and public consultation on them.

Yours sincerely

LA

Councilior Ray Dawe
Leader of the Council
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